
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  Interested Parties 

 

FROM: Nora Mann, Director, Determination of Need Program  

  

DATE: January 27, 2017 

 

RE:  Rescission of Certain Guidelines and Policy Advisories  

 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to notify interested parties that, as part of its revision of 105 

CMR 100.000, the Determination of Need (DoN) Program is rescinding certain existing 

Guidelines and Policy Advisories.  The program is taking this step because the revised DoN 

regulations make these Guidelines and Policy Advisories no longer necessary or they have been 

replaced by updated Guidelines that reflect current DoN regulations and practice. 

 

Effective immediately, all DoN Guidelines and Policy Advisories issued prior to January 26, 

2017 are rescinded. 

 

Please direct any questions or comments about this memorandum to the Determination of Need 

Program at dph.don@state.ma.us.   
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